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STONEHAVEN AFTER SCHOOL CLUB
Personal Belongings Policy
Children are discouraged from bringing their toys/games and equipment into the After School Club unless for a special occasion that has been pre-arranged or during the holidays.
We cannot accept responsibility for the loss or damage to personal belongings.
Parents must ensure all personal items are marked with their child/children’s name; including:
· Clothing
· School Bags
· School Equipment
· Lunch boxes
Lost Property – 
All lost property will be given to the charity shop if it is not claimed within 4 weeks of being left.  Parents/carers will be advised via newsletter when we have a large amount of lost property.
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